
St. Joseph’s 
Baseball and 

Softball 
 

   
 

Registration is now open for the 2019 
spring season! 

 
Please visit our website at: 

www.leaguelineup.com/stjoesbb 
for information and to register 

 
Our facilities are located at the corner of Broadway (lower Lloyd 

Road) and Geran Street, Keyport NJ.  We accept players from any 
town in the area.  

http://www.leaguelineup.com/stjoesbb

